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January 23, 2020

Tolles Career and Technical Center Board of Education
7877 U.S. Highway 42 South
Plain City, Ohio 43064

Re: Plan Change Request for Tolles Career and Technical Center
Dear Members of the Tolles Career and Technical Center Board of Education:

Thank you for notifying the Department of Education (the “Department”) of your intent to
modify the Tolles Career and Technical Center (“Tolles”) membership plan pursuant to
Section 3311.191 of the Ohio Revised Code ("ORC"). The Department has received the
Tolles resolution approving the change, the resolutions from your member districts, and
the proposed membership plan.

Pursuant to ORC 3311.191(B), your application to revise Tolles’ membership plan is
approved. The Department will keep copies of the submitted resolutions and
membership plan in Tolles’ historical file. Please note that, in accordance with ORC
3311.191(B), you may only revise your membership plan one time, so further requests
to change your membership plan will not be permissible.

On behalf of the Department, | thank you for providing quality career-technical education
to Ohio's students. Your efforts help each child to be challenged, prepared and
empowered.

Sincerely,

Phsto

Paolo DeMaria
Superintendent of Public Instruction

Cc:  Leah Amstutz, Director, Office of Career-Technical Education, Department of
Education
Nicole Donovsky, Of Counsel, Bricker & Eckler LLP
Emmy Beeson, Superintendent, Tolles Career and Technical Center
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